
 
 

 

 
January 13, 2017 
 
 
IWPA Circular No.208 of 2017 
   
Circular to TN WEG Members 
 
 

 
Dear Members, 
 

Sub: Harmonics for Wind Mills – 
Draft reply to be submitted to your Superintending Engineer 

 
Best Wishes for a Happy New Year & Happy Pongal. 

    

We understand from our members that the Superintending Engineer of various circles are calling for 

measurement and installation of harmonics filtering mechanism within a three months’ period which 

is not possible in present low wind season. 

 

We request you to send reply as per the draft attached to your Superintending Engineer. We have 

sent a representation to CMD, TANGEDCO and TNERC requesting adequate time to be given to 

implement Harmonics like December 2017. Copy of our representations are also attached. 

 

This is for your kind information. 

 

With Best Wishes & Regards,    

For Indian Wind Power Association 
 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Chairman 

Enclosure:  
1. Draft reply to Superintending Engineer 
2. Copy of IWPA representation to CMD, TANGEDCO & TNERC  


